
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Organization/Institution Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request 

permission for a designated area for performing wudu (ablution) on 

[specific occasion or regular basis] at [location/event name].  

As you may know, wudu is an essential practice for Muslims, and having a 

suitable space for this purpose would significantly enhance the 

experience for participants who wish to engage in their religious duties.  

I propose [briefly describe your suggestion for the location or 

facilities needed]. I believe this will not only benefit those adhering 

to their religious practices but also foster an inclusive environment at 

[organization/event].  

Thank you for considering this request. I look forward to your favorable 

response.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position, if applicable] 


